
From: Erica Peterson  
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 7:12 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] I support the proposed redevelopment at 80 Glen Shields

Hello,

I've seen some recent petitions against a proposed redevelopment of the 80 Glen Shields
shopping plaza, to accommodate a 9-storey and 7-storey tower with residences and shopping.  I
won't be able to attend the public meeting, but I would like to voice my support for this
redevelopment, and for any other development that increases density.  Housing is unaffordable
for too many in the GTA, and we will only solve this problem by increasing the supply of housing
to meet demand.  I live in the neighboring Brownridge area, and I welcome similar developments
there.  We cannot allow a desire to maintain existing neighborhood character to perpetuate the
housing shortage in the GTA, which is actively harming those who are not lucky enough to already
live here.

Thank you,

Erica Peterson
(Brownridge)
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